
Scientific Program
Join us at LUPUS 2025 for an insightful program featuring the
latest  lupus  and  autoimmune  research  advancements.  Explore
diverse sessions, from debates on cutting-edge treatments to
patient-centered discussions on mental health, fertility, and
access  to  care.  With  sessions  on  drug  trial  innovations,
neuropsychiatric and pediatric lupus, and specialized meet-
the-professor  talks,  this  conference  will  bridge
interdisciplinary  insights  to  transform  lupus  care  and
research.Get  a  glimpse  of  the  session  types  that  will  be
explored at LUPUS 2025.See HereExplore the interactive program
and see what awaits at LUPUS 2025.View Here*Please note: The
LUPUS 2025 scientific program is preliminary and subject to
change. Please visit the page regularly for updates.

Experience  a  diverse  range  of
session types
LUPUS  2025  promises  a  diverse  array  of  session  formats,
designed  to  engage  and  meet  the  unique  interests  of  our
attendees.
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Featuring distinguished speakers, these flagship presentations
highlight  transformative  topics  in  lupus  research  and



practice,  setting  the  stage  for  future  breakthroughs  and
collaborations.These dynamic sessions feature experts engaging
in thought-provoking discussions on controversial topics in
lupus care, providing diverse perspectives to challenge and
inform  attendees.  Audience  interaction  is  encouraged,
fostering a deeper understanding of the issues.These sessions
focus on the lived experiences of lupus patients, exploring
care strategies, support systems, and the patient journey to
inspire  improvements  in  holistic  care  delivery.A  highly
interactive format where participants and experts engage in
open, roundtable-style conversations, encouraging spontaneous
dialogue  and  innovative  problem-solving  on  pressing  lupus-
related  issues.Intimate,  mentor-led  discussions  provide  a
unique  opportunity  for  attendees  to  interact  with  leading
experts,  gain  personalized  insights,  and  deepen  their
expertise  in  specific  areas  of  lupus  study  and
treatment.Cutting-edge  research  findings  and  clinical
advancements  are  presented,  offering  attendees  the  latest
insights into lupus mechanisms, diagnostics, and treatments
from  leading  scientists  and
clinicians.JTNDYSUyMGlkJTNEJTIyc2Vzc2lvbi1kZXNjcmlwdGlvbnMlMjI
lM0UlM0MlMkZhJTNF


